
November 22, 2017 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
GOVERNMENT COMMITTEE OF THE METROPOLITAN DISTRICT 

PROPOSED REVISION TO WATER ORDINANCES  

The Metropolitan District 
555 Main Street 

Hartford, Connecticut 
 
Pursuant to Special Act 01-3, as adopted by the General Assembly of the State of Connecticut, and Section 2-
14 of the Charter of The Metropolitan District, the Government Committee of The Metropolitan District will hold 
a public hearing on proposed revisions to The District’s Water Supply Ordinances as they relate to the water 
rates for the fiscal year 2018.  The hearing will be held in the Board Room at Metropolitan District 
Headquarters, 555 Main Street, Hartford, Connecticut, on Monday, December 4, 2017 at 5:00p.m.   
 
Proposed changes to the rates stipulated under the following sections of the Water Supply Ordinances will be 
considered: 

 
 SEC. W6f  CHARGES FOR PRIVATE FIRE PROTECTION SERVICE  

 
The proposed ordinance revisions are available for inspection at the Office of the District Clerk of The 
Metropolitan District, 555 Main Street, Hartford and www.themdc.org/district-board.  
 
All interested parties from The Metropolitan District’s member municipalities may appear to be heard. 

 
John S. Mirtle, Esq. 
District Clerk 
 
 

SEC. W6f  CHARGES FOR PRIVATE FIRE PROTECTION SERVICE  
 

  Charges for connections to water mains supplying water for fire protection, metered, or 
unmetered, shall be in accord with the following table: 

 
SIZE OF CONNECTION 

 
2” 
3” 
4” 
6” 
8” 

10” 
12” 

MONTHLY CHARGE 
 

$15.75 
$20.49 
$30.76 
$51.59 
$77.57 

$129.91 
$182.70 

 
 

SIZE OF CONNECTION 
 
2” 
3” 
4” 
6” 
8” 

10” 
12” 

MONTHLY CHARGE 
 

$17.91 
$23.30 
$34.98 
$58.67 
$88.21 

$147.73 
$207.76 

 

http://www.themdc.org/district-board
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